
REV. DR. JERRY HAYWOOD pastored at Walnut Hills in Williams-

burg for 35 years.  Upon his retirement, he served as Interim 

Pastor of Saluda and Deltaville Baptist Churches.  He is current-

ly doing reflective faith based writings.  Jerry and his wife, Jean, 

live in Williamsburg.   

 

WE WELCOME ARTHUR REVIEA from Seaford Baptist Church 

this morning.  Arthur has sung for us many times and it is al-

ways a blessing to have him back.  We thank Arthur for sharing 

his love of GOD through his music.   

 

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBERS: 

Kent and Margaete (Gretel) Smith 

P.O. Box 116 

5818 Horseshoe Lane 

Gloucester, VA 23061 

804-693-7194 

 

IT IS TIME for the Samaritan’s Purse Shoeboxes.  Empty boxes 

can be picked up in the narthex.  Please return filled boxes by 

November 20th and include $7.00 with the box .  —Thank you, 

W.M.U. 

 

THE BUILDING AND GROUNDS committee will be trimming 

shrubs on the west side of the church on November 19th at 

9:00am.  Any church members may assist.  Please contact Ted 

Fisher for more information. 
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